
St Georges School, Ghana visits Springwood 

Mr Albert Quartey recently visited the School as the return leg of an exchange which saw 4 members 

of staff visit our twin school, St Georges, Accra, Ghana in 2014.  

 

Mr Quartey, the deputy principal of St Georges, greatly enjoyed his 

visit to see how our school operates and the get a flavour of Christmas 

celebrations in England. During the week, he also  visited Reffley 

School  to  watch their  pantomime, the Springwood Christmas concert 

held at St Nicholas church and Listawood, which kindly produced a 

commemorative mug to celebrate the twinning of our School with St 

Georges. The design of the mug was by Connor Russell, year 10 student, who was given the 

opportunity to cast the first of the mugs. 

                   

The next planned visit to St Georges, which will include both staff and students,  will take place in 

February 2017 and will involve 6th form volunteers. Places are available for current year 11 and 12 

students, who can see Mrs Williams in Felbrigg for further information. 

The school would like to thank staff at Listawood for their kind assistance in producing the 

commemorative mugs. 

 

 


